
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

A. E. MORGAN

8th January 1937

McGill University 

Montreal

Dear Oolonel Gape,

Thank you for your kindness In 

sending to me the copy of The Construction Trade. 

It la Indeed an Interesting sunsnary of the recent 

developments In the building industry.

Yours sincerely,

Oolonel K.C.M.Oape,
New Birks Building,

Phillips SqUaret 
MONTREAL.


